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REVIEW COMMENTS 
 
PROJECT:    G & M ORANGE AMENDED SITE PLAN 
PROJECT NO.:   14-22 
PROJECT LOCATION:  SECTION 95, BLOCK 1, LOT 73 
PROJECT REPRESENTATIVE: M. A. DAY ENGINEERING  
REVIEW DATE:   3 NOVEMBER 2014 
MEETING DATE:   6 NOVEMBER 2014 
 

1. The project narrative identifies use of offsite parking on an adjoining lot, Tax Map 47.2.  This lot 
was previously approved for parking associated with Tax Lot 74, the current Orange County 
Choppers Facility and Restaurant.  Legal covenants were established regarding the connection of 
the two lots and functioning of the existing facility.  Mike Donnelly’s comments regarding changing 
the offsite parking to support an additional use on an additional lot should be received.   

 
2. Stormwater management plan should be updated to account for the additional impervious surfaces 

proposed.   
 

3. Site development details including emergency access should be provided.  If Orr Avenue access is 
proposed as emergency access, it must be 20 feet wide minimum.  Details of the proposed pavers 
and gate as well as modification to the guiderail should be provided. 
 

4. Permits for construction of the proposed bridge over the Class A stream may be required.  
Consultation with the NYS Department of Environmental Conservation should be documented.   
 

5. Drainage easements should be submitted for Mike Donnelly’s review regarding proposed structure.   
 

6. Access and maintenance to HVAC and generator should be addressed on the site plan. 
 

7. Dimension all drive lines around building to assure Fire Department access. 
 

 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
McGoey, Hauser and Edsall 
Consulting Engineers, D.P.C. 
 
_________________________  
Patrick J. Hines 
Principal   
 


















































